
APPLICATIONS SOUGHT FOR APPOINTMENT OF 

 KIMBLE COUNTY COMMISSIONER PRECINCT 4 

 

The Kimble County Judge is now accepting expressions of interest for the appointment of Kimble County 

Commissioner, Precinct 4.  Texas Local Government Code Section 87.042(a) provides that if a vacancy 

occurs in the office of county commissioner, the county judge shall appoint a suitable resident of the 

precinct in which the vacancy occurs. Those interested must be a Kimble County resident living in 

Precinct 4. Those interested can contact the District/County clerk’s office at 325-446-3353 to make sure 

they are registered in Precinct 4. Kenneth Hoffman has resigned as commissioner for Precinct 4 to accept 

employment as the County Road & Bridge Supervisor which has created the vacancy. The appointment 

will be for his unexpired term ending December 31, 2026 and the position will be up for election during 

the 2026 county primary and general elections.   

Expressions of interest are due by 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 16, 2025 and may be submitted in 

person to the Kimble County Judge’s office located at 105 N 7th St., Junction, Texas 76849 or by 

email to hal.rose@co.kimble.tx.us.  The County Judge will then select a Precinct 4 commissioner for 

appointment to fill the vacancy.  


